
  

 

 

 
 

 

September 5, 2019 

 

Dear Xybix, 

 

I wanted to reach out to you to express our appreciation for all that your staff has 

done for us throughout our remodel. 

  

This was our first project incorporating professional grade dispatch furniture.  I was 

impressed with your team’s attention to detail and the flexibility displayed during 

some of the changes we had requested.  Your sales team, design team, and 

installation team worked seamlessly together to allow us to vastly improve our 

dispatch center.   The Xybix workstations have simplified our response to incidents 

and allowed seasoned dispatchers as well as patrol officers the ability to efficiently 

handle calls for service.  Our team has mentioned multiple times how the furniture 

has improved our day to day duties and has enhanced our response to the various 

issues we are presented with.     

  

I would like to extend our gratitude for the top notch level of service we have 

received and continue to receive.  We are proud to show off our workstations and 

would highly recommend Xybix to any agency who works in emergency services. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lt. Nic Kloberdanz 

Campus Safety Supervisor 

 


